
NEWSLETTER 
‘If you believe it, you can achieve it’ 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Cowell class trip– Monday 23rd October 

Autumn term disco- 

Thursday 26th October 

Half term- 

Monday 30th October–  

Friday 3rd November 

Dear families,  

There has been lots of exciƟng learning happening at CoƩons Farm Primary Academy this week. 

All week we have hosted the ScholasƟc book fair; it has been lovely to see the children enjoying and sharing the 
books. In assembly today, I announced 5 winners of the reading compeƟƟon– congratulaƟons for winning £5 to 
spend at the book fair. The last day for the book fair will be Tuesday 24th October. 

On Tuesday, we had a special anƟ-racism assembly by a leader from Derby County. He spoke to the children about 
allies and how we can support each other to stand up to racism. This month is Black History month, so we have been 
talking and learning about famous Black, inspiraƟonal sports men and women. 

This week has been the SumDog compeƟƟon week; congratulaƟons to Cowell class for being top of the SumDog 
leader board on Tuesday. 

It has been a busy week for the teachers doing parents’ evening on Tuesday and Thursday, if you were unable to 
aƩend please contact your child’s teacher via Dojo or the office (phone call appointments are sƟll possible). Parents’ 
evening is a really important Ɵme to hear about your child’s progress. 

Next week we are celebraƟng The Harmony Pledge. Miss Peat has planned a range of acƟviƟes for each class linked 
to one of the 10 Pledge Points. On Friday 27th, it will be non-uniform day; please try to wear the colours of The  

Harmony Trust (purple and blue). If you don’t have those colours, non-uniform is sƟll fine. Rather than a £1  

donaƟon, please support us by bringing in a chocolate item (eg: cakes/ chocolate bar). 

Have a great weekend. Mrs Patmore (Principal) 
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The Harmony Pledge week 

Non uniform day on Friday 27th October 

Wear purple and blue if you can. 

Bring a chocolatey donaƟon, eg: chocolate bars/ chocolate bar 
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ATTENDANCE 

Attendance EVERY day at school counts!  

Class attendance for this week 

Class AHLBERG REC    96.9% 
Class DONALDSON   84% 

Class COWELL      91.33% 
Class RUNDELL     92.94% 

Class RAUF     93.89% 

 

Well done to Ahlberg Class! 

 

 

 

 

  
Our Global School Day 

The presentaƟon is now live on our 
website 

CoƩons Farm Primary Academy: Our 
Global School Day 

(theharmonytrust.org)  
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At CoƩons Farm this term, we've had a lot of expert help from one of our families. 
We've been learning about BriƟsh Sign Language. 

We also used the online BriƟsh Sign Language DicƟonary 
 

BriƟsh Sign Language (BSL) is the most common form of sign language used in the United  
Kingdom. It is used by deaf people and their relaƟves. Each country in the world has its own sign 

language. 
BSL is not a way of expressing English with gestures. It is a complete language in its own right, with 

its own vocabulary and grammar. BSL has many regional variaƟons: signs used in Scotland may 
not be understood in southern England. 

In the United Kingdom there are over 70,000 people who use BSL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘I loved learning BSL because I can talk in BSL leƩers!’ (Hafsah)  
 

I wonder which class will win the language bingo game and which language they will 
choose next? 

From Mrs Roberts 
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